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Via E-mail and Overnight Mail



[bookmark: InsertAddress]Mr. Steven King, Executive Director and Secretary
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW
P.O. Box 47250
Olympia, WA  98504-7250

	Re:	Docket No. UT-140597
		July 2, 2014 San Juan Island Outage

[bookmark: _DV_M1]Dear Mr. King:

CenturyLink is in the process of preparing a major outage report regarding the July 2, 2014 cable cut on San Juan Island.  While this outage was resolved in less than 48 hours, and a report is not technically required under WAC 480-120-439(5), CenturyLink understands that the Commission is interested in the circumstances of the outage.  The report will provide that information.  A report that is required under the WAC is due within 10 business days of the outage, which is today, July 16, 2014.  However, CenturyLink is still gathering information, and anticipates that it will need until July 21, 2014 in order to file the report.  Thus, we are sending this letter to advise you of that.  Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions. 

Sincerely,



Lisa A. Anderl
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